FACULTY DEVELOPMENT

Writing Workshops

Whether you are working on a grant or seeking to publish your research in a scientific publication, you now have the opportunity
to enhance your overall writing skills. The USD Sanford School is Medicine is launching a series of writing workshops held the
third Wednesday of each month in room HSC 126 at noon. The first workshop will be held March 19. The upcoming dates for the
following workshops are April 16, May 21 and June 18.

The workshops will focus on:

Scientific writing Writing Grants
« Grammar and sentence structure + Develop a research agenda; meeting funders needs
« Punctuation - Developing the model/design
+ Organizing the writing + Writing for reviewers
« Building a coherent structure « Specific Aims/Goals and Objectives and Project Summary
+ Significance and Innovation/Importance
+ Approach

« Talking to Program Officers

Workshops will feature different experts from the USD Sanford School of Medicine, including Robin Miskimins, Ph.D., associate dean
for research; Wendy Parent-Johnson, Ph.D., Center for Disabilities executive director; with more speakers to be announced soon.
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For more information, contact
Wendy Parent-Johnson at Wendy.ParentJohnson@usd.edu or Robin Miskimins at Robin.Miskimins@usd.edu.



